
 

Town of Canterbury 

Board of Selectmen 

December 10, 2012 

 

Selectmen Present: Bob Steenson 

Tyson Miller  

   Cheryl Gordon 

 Town Administrator: Roger Becker 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:03 PM. 

 

 Road Agent Jim Sawicki attended the meeting.  Jim notified the Board that the new employee Bob 

Haney is leaving.  Jim believes that Bob has never done this type of work before and doesn’t 

believe it was a good fit for him, but that Bob had not elaborated on why he wished to leave. 

 

Bob suggested that an exit interview be conducted. Tyson asked Jim to have Mr. Haney meet with 

Roger on Wednesday for an exit interview. 

 

The Board thanked Jim for coming in. 

 

The Board began their review of the proposed 2013 budget. 

 

A discussion was held on purchasing a main server for the computers at the Sam Lake House.  Bob 

doesn’t believe that the Town is ready for a network server at this time. 

 

A brief discussion was held on purchasing both a laptop and a desk top computer for the Assessing 

office. 

 

A discussion was held on the health insurance plans that are available. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the proposed budgets submitted by the Department Heads. 

 

Cheryl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:20 PM.  Ty seconded the motion. All in favor by 

roll call, motion carried.   

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a budget workshop on December 17, 2012 at 5:00 PM the 

Meeting House. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jan Stout 

Administrative Assistant 


